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CNTA Seeks 2022 Robert Maher Memorial Scholarship Applicants 

 

Citizens for Nuclear Technology Awareness (CNTA) is seeking applicants for the Robert Maher 

Memorial Scholarship. 

 

The $5,000 scholarship is sponsored by Savannah River Mission Completion (SRMC). SRMC is the 

liquid waste contractor for the U.S. Department of Energy at the Savannah River Site (SRS). 

 

This scholarship will be awarded to a Junior or Senior at a college or university in South Carolina or 

Georgia who demonstrates an outstanding academic achievement in nuclear science/engineering or a 

directly related field, such as chemical engineering, mechanical engineering, environmental science, 

materials science, etc., with applications to the nuclear field.  

 

The application is available online at: https://cntaware.org/maher-memorial-scholarship. 

 

The deadline is July 1, 2022.  

 

The Robert Maher Memorial Scholarship is a joint project of CNTA and SRMC. Maher, Vice President 

and General Manager for Strategic Mission Development at SRS, passed away in 2002 after a 48-year 

career at the Site. A visionary with a broad view of the Site’s potential, Maher helped shape SRS. 

 

The annual scholarship was established in Maher’s memory to support students pursuing science and 

engineering degrees in preparation for careers in the nuclear field. 

 

CNTA is an Aiken-based charitable educational organization dedicated to providing factual information 

about nuclear topics and educating the public on nuclear issues. For further information, call CNTA at 

803-649-3456 or e-mail cnta@bellsouth.net. 
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